
  

 

 

  

Friday 24th January 2025 

  

Prize-winning Toothbrushers!  

We have won a competition with the Big Brush club - 
all thanks to our parents!  Our school had the most 
responses in a recent survey, and have therefore 
won a prize pack worth £200, which includes 
resources to help teach children about the 
importance of dental health.  Thank you to everyone 
who completed the survey, and for your continued 
support in our important toothbrushing programme.  

Tik Tok 

With Tik Tok being all over the news lately, we thought it timely to share some 
advice for parents.  Please see the poster attached. Please note that the Tik Tok 
site is rated at 13+ 

Big Garden Birdwatch 

This term, each class is taking part in the RSPB Big Schools' Birdwatch. This runs 
alongside the RSPB's Big Garden Birdwatch, which is the World's largest garden 
wildlife survey. Every year, thousands of nature lovers take part, helping to build a 
picture of how our native garden birds are faring. Sadly, it has found that since it 
started in 1979, the bird population has decreased by 60%.  
To take part in this citizen science project, please follow the below link. This will 
take you to free resources and information on how to take part on the weekend of 
the 24-26th January. Big Garden Birdwatch  

Not The Cowboys 

Friends of Holsworthy Primary School are hosting a night of live 
music with Not The Cowboys on 8th March 2025. Early bird tickets 
available now for only £12. See attached fliers for more details. 

This Saturday 25th January, join the quiz night in aid of the Friends and Holsworthy 
Community College PTFA, at the Magpie/RBL Club. 

Community Clean 

Join Plastic Free on Saturday 25th January for their annual mass community clean 
up across North Devon and Torridge. See attached poster for more information. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Attached with this newsletter: 
-Reception Behaviour session 
-Stop Before you Shop 
-Tik Tok 
-Not The Cowboys 
-Community Clean 
-Careers Fair 

Stop Before you Shop 
Holsworthy Library are hosting 

a Stop Before you Shop 
Workshop on Friday 10th 

February, 10-12 

Girls Football 
Bude U9 Girls are looking for 

new football players: 
 

 

 
 

https://www.rspb.org.uk/whats-happening/big-garden-birdwatch


  

Lego 

Next week is International Lego Day (Tuesday 28th) and The Friends have kindly 
funded for Cognition Learning to come in and provide a Lego based coding and 
robotics workshops for every class to enrich our Computing and STEM curriculum.  

Netball Winners 

On Monday, the UKS2 netball club participated in a tournament at HCC with other 
schools in the area.  All the children played brilliantly, and Miss Paddon was very 
proud of their skill, perseverance and sportsmanship in their first competition.  Our 
two teams were placed as one of the joint winning teams and runners-up, with 
some children also being recognised for outstanding play.  Well done, netballers! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Launceston College Careers Fair 

Launceston College have an upcoming Careers Fair for Year 5 and 6 families.  The 
event will be held on Tuesday 25th February 2025 and families are invited from 
15.15 - 16.15.  Please note: their car park will be busy until roughly 15.30 but 
parents are more than welcome to use the playing fields car park - PL15 9HP 

  


